
 President’s report 

In his report 
to the Board, 
President 
Buxton provided 
the following 
updates: 

•  Enrollment 
status and 
trends. 

• The affordable housing initiative 
continues to progress.  

Board actions

The Board of Trustees unanimously  
approved the following actions:

 • 2.1 Annual Budget Approval 
• Oct. 31, 2023, Finance Report 
• Curriculum Program Closures 
• New Program Proposals 
• American Tobacco Off-Campus  
Instructional Site: Shift from Curriculum to  
Continuing Education courses 
• Agreement with Orange County Public Schools 
for shared Career Coach Funding

Student Trustee Report
Student Government Association President Elle Hargrave 
provided Student Governmet Association updates:
• Durham Tech Student Government Association 
members attended the state conference for community 
college SGAs (photo at right). 
• Advocating for food pantries on campuses and 
advocating for DACA students who are charged out-of-
state tuition were two of the action items that came out of 
the conference. 
• Durham Tech’s SGA is currently planning spring events. 

Time for camaraderie
Following Tuesday’s business 
meeting, the Board of Trustees 
members got to spend time enjoying 
each other’s company and delicious 
food from the cafe. Board members 
appreciated the talents of Chef Jordan 
and her team. The Trustees wish 
everyone at Durham Tech a safe, 
happy and healthy 2024.


